From: Judy Casteel <fairydogmom12@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, July 26, 2020 9:55 PM

To: Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org>

Cc: April Leggett <AlLeggett@jonesboro.org>; Donna Jackson <DJackson@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Proposed ordinances

Dear Council Members,

| write in favor of Councilman Bryant’s proposed ordinances as | have long believed such a ‘by ward’
proposal is the most equitable for those in a given ward. It is my opinion that a hybrid approach is sound
& | sincerely hope you see the merit in this. |, for one, strongly support both proposals.

Thank you all for your time & all you do for our city.

Warmly,
Judy Casteel



